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Jones, Brad A., EMNRD , v

Wayne E Roberts <weroberts@paalp.com>
Friday, May 26, 2017 9:37 AM 
Jones, Brad A., EMNRD 
Pamela J Phillips
Annual Temporary Permission to Discharge 
AnnualReportHBP-031 5.26.17.pdf

Subject: Annual Temporary Permission to Discharge 

Brad:

Attached please find the annual report for HPB-031, noting that there is actually nothing to report. However,Plains is 

anticipating the potential for several small-quantity discharges this year and Pamela J. Phillips (Pam) is currently 

preparing our submittal for a new permit.

Pam is our new Environmental & Regulatory Compliance Specialist working in our Carlsbad office. We both really 

appreciate your help and guidance in these efforts and we look forward to working with you on future projects.

Thanks and best regards,

Wayne E. Roberts 
Plains Ali American

Director/ Environmental & Regulatory Compliance

AWS# 713120

CPWI # 63767946

API 1169 Inspector #69721
S & SW Divisions

505 N. Big Spring St., Suite 600

Midland, TX 79701
Office: 432-221-7926

Cell: 432-413-2574

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Attachments:

Attention: ....
The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended 
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confideritialvand/or privileged material. If you received this in error, 
please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713-646-4444 and delete the 
material from any system and destroy any copies.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned for 
Viruses and Content and cleared.

l



pLAm
PIPELINE, L.P.

May 26, 2017

Mr. Brad Jones 
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fa, New Mexico 87505

Re: Annual Temporary Permission to Discharge Hydrostatic Test Water
Plains All American Pipeline, L.P.
Permit: HBP • 031 
Annual Report

Dear Brad:

Plains Pipeline, L. P. (Plains) hereby submits this annual report for the above-referenced permit, 
HBP-031, noting that no hydrostatic test water discharges took place pursuant to this permit..The 
permit was obtained based on optimistic commercial business opportunities and projections for 
construction that never materialized.

The anticipated piping/lease connection projects in 2014 were subsequently cancelled or rejected 
for business reasons and the permit was unused and allowed to expire.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne E. Roberts 
Plains All -American
Director, Environmental & Regulatory Compliance
S & SW Divisions
505 N. Big Spring St., Suite 600
Midland, TX 79701
Office: 432-221-7926
Cell: 432-413-2574
AWS# 713120
CPWI# 63767946
API 1169 Inspector #69721

Plains Pipeline, L. P., General Partner
333 Clay Street, Suite 1600 (77002) ■ P.O. Box 4648 ■ Houston, Texas 77210-4648 ta 713/646-4100


